
 

 

18th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Trash to Treasure Costumes 
 

As part of Year 2’s ‘Trash to Treasure’ topic we are going to be designing and making our own 

carnival costumes and we need your help to provide resources for this. We would be really 

grateful if you have any of the following that you could donate: 

 

• Pieces of fabric- any length or colour 

• Large card or paper scraps (eg. leftover wrapping paper) 

• Cardboard tubes (eg. from wrapping paper or kitchen roll. No loo roll tubes please!) 

• Ribbon, tape, braid or any other fabric trimmings 

• Buttons, beads, sequins 

• Knitting wool 

• Unused foam tubing (eg. pipe lagging or pool noodles) 

 

If you are able to donate any of these items please leave them at the school office labelled for 

Ms Appleby. 

 

See you at the fashion show on 14th February! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Appleby 

Art Teacher 


